
Dear Senators, 
 
I am writing in support of HB 1465.  I am an independent Neurosurgeon practicing in Fargo who founded 
Northern Neurosurgery and Spine, PLC in January 2020.  I am the only spine surgeon in the Fargo area 
operating in the ambulatory surgery center setting.  As you know, the ambulatory setting significant 
reduces costs to patients and health plans.  The opportunity to serve a broader segment of the 
population would provide patients and our community with more access and options for their 
care.  Please vote YES in support of HB 1465. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jared 
 
S. Jared Broadway, MD, FAANS 
Neurosurgeon 
Northern Neurosurgery & Spine 
2829 University Dr S, Ste 202 
Fargo, ND 58103 
701-526-8003   
Jared.Broadway@nnspine.com 
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